
 

 

Navigation Notice No. 22 of 2024  

South Harbour South Breakwater – Civil Works 

 

Notice is hereby given that civil works are intended and are planned on the South Harbour 

South Gregness Breakwater. Works are scheduled to begin on the 3rd November through 

to the 8th November.  

As part of the works the MultiCat/Workboat Green Isle (IMO No. 9707962) will be 

operating along the length of the South Gregness Breakwater as outlined below. 

 

 

 

Traffic movements within South Harbour should be unaffected by these works.  Traffic will 

continue to be managed by VTS. 



Fishing vessels should ensure that any and all fishing gear is removed from this area prior 

to works commencing. 

 

Lewis Matheson 

Deputy Harbour Master 

31st October 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Owners, Agents, Berth Operators etc should ensure that the contents of this Navigation 

Notice are made known to the Masters of their vessels. 


